FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

October 30, 1926
t.51k2,

SUBJECT: 1927 Edition of Federal Reserve
Bank Balance Sheet, Form 34.

Dear Sir:

There is enclosed herewith a copy of the present
Federal reserve bank balance sheet, form 34, on which are
shown changes which are being made in the 1927 edition,
all of which it is believed are self-explanatory.

The year's supply of the form will be mailed as
soon as received from the printer, which should be about
the middle of December.

Very traly yours,

B. L. Smead, Chief,
Division of Bank Operations.

Enclosure.
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